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Dear Parents  

The school believes in the power of books to ignite curiosity and broaden horizons and is 

dedicated to kindling a fervor for reading and learning among all students. In the same 

endeavor, we encourage all students of Classes VI and VII to actively participate in the 

upcoming Inauguration Ceremony of New Delhi World Book Fair at Pragati Maidan, 

organized by the NBT, India, on Saturday, 10 February 2024 during the school hours. 

Interested students must submit the consent form duly signed by parents latest by tomorrow to 

their Class teachers. Students will be escorted by the teachers and must come in proper school 

uniform. It is mandatory to wear the I card. Students must bring their own lunch and water 

bottle.  

Let's embark on a literary journey and embrace the magic of books! 

 

 

 
Regards 

 

 
  Geeta Gangwani 

Principal 

 

 

 
 

 

 

CONSENT FORM 

 
I  ,Father/Mother  of  of  class  Sec      ,  Admission no 

 ,am willing to send my ward Pragati Maidan on 10th Feb(Satuday) for 

inauguration ceremony of book fair between 8:00 am -2:00 pm. 

 
Signature of Parent   


